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I strongly urge you to support HB 2679 because the protection of pollinators is vital to 

agricultural crops in Oregon.  The pesticides addressed by the bill have been 

decimating the bee population that is so vital to the pollination and growing of food 

crops. Runoff of the pesticides into streams also damage fish.  People are harmed by 

them as well. These pesticides should not be sold to the general public who will use 

them in ways that greatly increase the damage they can do.  Please follow the lead of 

other states that have already tightly regulated these dangerous chemicals.  Please 

pass HB 2679. 


